
 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Rain Walk Class UKG to 2 
 

Friday, 2nd August 2024                                                                            SWS/ACD/2024-25/51 
                            
 

 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
We are delighted to welcome the rains after the sweltering heat. The dark clouds and the 

rainbow in the sky is a sight to behold. So we have planned a “Rain Walk Activity” in the coming 

week for our students. 

We believe that a child’s initial contact with the environment is through their sense organs and it is 

through this contact that early learning takes place. The activity is aimed at “learning outside 

classroom”, where children will accompany their teacher for a walk around the school premises to 

experience sound and smell of rain, jump in the puddles, see the earth worms wiggling while 

learning about the water cycle. Kindly send an umbrella and a pair of slippers or crocs in a neatly 

labelled bag by Monday positively.  

If your child has any allergies or health concerns, kindly inform the class teacher in the 

school Almanac. 

Looking forward to an exciting walk together. 

       
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


